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We have developed an undergraduate course entitled “(Dis)ability, Education and the
Arts”, in which we explore ways the arts may afford a lens through which we can more
clearly see the ways our perceptions about (dis)ability affect our lives, and the lives of
others. In this presentation we present course evaluations, excerpts from student written
work, and examples of course projects to examine the outcomes of the course. Our
findings suggest that many students experienced the online format as a particularly “safe
space” in which to explore their (often limited) viewpoints and experiences with disability
in a critical and reflective way. In both the online and f2f versions of the course, many
students made robust and meaningful connections between the ideas of the course and
their personal experiences with art and education.
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